TOWN OF WEST SENECA



TOWN SUPERVISOR GARY A. DICKSON TOWN COUNCIL SUSAN K. KIMS JEFFREY A. PIEKAREC JOSEPH CANTAFIO ROBERT BREIDENSTEIN

February 8, 2022

Town of West Seneca Planning Board c/o Mr. Jeffrey Schieber, CEO Town of West Seneca Code Enforcement

Re:

Canisius School Field expansion

Dear Members of the Planning Board,

Our office has reviewed the revised plans and reports that were recently resubmitted due to comments from agencies. Our original approval still stands as their revision provides even more stormwater storage than the original design.

Therefore, it is the recommendation of this department that the Board accept this project pending any approvals from any outside agencies

Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Digitally signed by David H. Johnson DN: C=US, E=dhjohnson@cplteam.com, O=CPL, CN=David H. Johnson Date: 2022.02.08 14:44:09-05'00'

David H. Johnson, CPESC, CPSWQ